
Week Commencing: 3.7.23 

Lots of information for you again all this week! See below! 

Have a great week— Tina, Head Teacher 

Birthdays coming up!……  

Charlie (Gold) 

 

Upcoming Dates 

12.7.23 Sports Day event: Lower 

School 10am-10.45am 

Middle school 11-11.45am 

Upper School: 1.45-2.30pm. 

Parents are welcome to join in the 

fun! 

14.7.23 Leavers Prom. Ticket only  

19.7.23 Leavers Assembly 2pm 

20.7.23 Last day of the academic 

year for pupils. 

21.7.23 INSET Day for staff 

4th and 5th Sept 23 INSET Day for 

staff 

6.9.23 Pupils start new academic 

year 

 

 

Parent/carer survey 
 
We would be grateful if you could spend some time completing 
our Parent/ Carer survey. This will help us ensure that we are 
meeting the needs of your children, see where you think we are 
doing well and also if there are areas where we can improve. 
  
You can complete the survey online by using the following link, 
  
https://forms.gle/SeVCnTdYo8pdBZmf8   

  

or you can complete this attachment electronically and return it 
to  reception@oakview.efspt.org    

  

If you wish to print the attachment and send in as hard copy you 
are welcome to do that too. 
Paper copies have been sent to those parents who have ex-
pressed a preference for these. Please contact Reception if you 
would like a paper copy sent home. 
Please could you complete and return the survey by July 7th 2023. 

Strike days. 

The following classes will be CLOSED on Wednesday 5th July: 

Yellow. Red, Purple, Gold, Cherry, Olive, Oak, Ash and Beech. 

 

The following classes will be CLOSED on Friday 7th July: 

Yellow, Red, Purple, Gold, Holly,  Oak and Beech 

Fire Open Day! 
 
Sunday 30th July. 10.30am-4pm. 

Essex Fire Museum, Grays Fire Station, RM17 5QS 

Visits must be pre booked at: museum@essex-fire.gov.uk 

Mandy Aulak, one of our parent 

Governors, would like to invite all 

parents to a meeting on Tues 11th 

July at 2pm at the school to discuss 

the ongoing situation of early        

closure on a Friday afternoon, and 

possible ways to move forward in 

getting the views of parents heard 

by the Authority about the matter. 

https://forms.gle/SeVCnTdYo8pdBZmf8
mailto:reception@oakview.essex.sch.uk

